GA Chorus- week of April 6, 2020 Guardian Angels School, Mrs. Leach (hleach@gaschool.org)

Dear Parents and Students,

Over the last 3 weeks Chorus has had a series of videos to watch online. I have asked that students keep a log of notes and comments on all the videos to be turned in for a grade. Since we are not returning to school at the end of this 3-week period, I am asking that they be turned in electronically by 3:00 PM, Thursday, April 9, 2020. Submission instructions are listed below. If you are missing any of the assignments, they are listed on Rediker and at www.gamusicboosters.org.

Kind regards, Mrs. Holly Leach hleach@gaschool.org

Instructions for students:

Check to make sure you have completed all assignments. Points are given for thoughtful and complete responses. All documents should be submitted as an email attachment sent to hleach@gaschool.org.

You can send your documents as a Word or PDF document. If you took notes by hand using pen and paper, you can scan it using the "Notes" app on your iPhone. Detailed instructions and photos can be found here:

https://9to5mac.com/2020/03/31/ios-11-how-to-scan-documents-notes-app/

I tried using my iPhone as a scanner earlier this week for the first time, and it is quite handy. Let me know if you have any questions. Enjoy your Easter Staycation!